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July 24, 2014  

 

 

 

Western Slope Conservation Center 

P.O. Box 1612 

Paonia, CO  81428  

 

 

Re: Bowie No. 2 Mine (Permit No. C-1996-083) 

 Revision: MR-156 

 Culvert C-12 Concrete Drop Structure  
 

 

Dear Sir or Madam: 

 

The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety has received an application for the above 

referenced permitting action for the Bowie No. 2 Mine.  The application was deemed complete on 

July 24, 2014. 

 

Bowie Resources, LLC (BRL) is proposing to install a concrete drop inlet structure at the inlet to 

Culvert C-12, located in Ditch C-24 below the mine office.  The structure is intended to assist in 

maintaining the structural integrity of the ditch and prevent sediment from blocking the culvert 

entrance.  The applicant is not proposing additional surface disturbance outside of the area 

currently approved for disturbance. 

 

Permit Revision, Permit Renewal, Technical Revision, or Bond Release application materials are 

available for review at the Paonia Public Library, 2 3rd Street, Paonia, CO 81428.   Minor Revision 

application materials are available for review at the Division’s Denver office. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me. 

 



 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Susan L. Burgmaier 

Environmental Protection Specialist 

Susan.burgmaier@state.co.us 
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